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AGENCY NAME & 

ADDRESS 

Department of Transportation (DOT) 

417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 
BALTIMORE 

SUBJECT City Council Bill 20-0538 M E M O 

 

TO: Mayor Bernard C. “Jack” Young                            DATE:   7/27/20 

TO: Housing & Urban Affairs Committee 

FROM: Department of Transportation 

POSITION: No Objection 

RE: Council Bill – 20-0538 

 

INTRODUCTION – City Streets - Closing - 2 Portions of East Cromwell Street 

 

PURPOSE/PLANS – For the purpose of condemning and closing 2 portions of East Cromwell Street between 

the south side of East McComas Street and the east side of West Peninsula Drive, as shown on Plat 347-A-77 in 

the Office of the Department of Transportation; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

COMMENTS – This bill looks to authorize the condemning and closing of a two sections of Cromwell Street 

located in South Baltimore’s Port Covington.  The condemning and closing of these two sections of Cromwell 

Street are being sought in tandem with the ongoing realignment and reconstruction of Cromwell Street to 

accommodate the redevelopment of Port Covington.   

 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION – The portion of Cromwell Street that is to be realigned and 

reconstructed has been closed to vehicular traffic since January 2020.  The Department of Transportation has no 

objection to City Council bill 20-0538.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis at Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or at 

410-545-3207. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Steve Sharkey 

Director  
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